
GREAT WEEK AHEAD
 WEEK OF AUGUST 4, 2024

As summer winds down
and we gear up for
another exciting school
year, we’re thrilled to
welcome everyone
back! We hope you’ve
enjoyed a restful break
and are ready to dive
into the new academic
year with enthusiasm
and energy.
In this newsletter, you’ll
find important updates,
upcoming events, and
useful information to
help ensure a smooth
start for students and
families alike. From key
dates to new
programs, we’re here
to support you every
step of the way.
Here’s to a fantastic
school year ahead!

CHARGER CONNECTION
New to StG this year? We would like to invite you to our
first event of the school year, Charger Connection. The
mixer is scheduled this Wednesday, August 7th at
6:00 pm. During this mixer, new StG families are paired
with a returning sponsor family to share insights on
their experiences and to help with a smooth transition
to StG life and its many offerings.

Childcare will be provided so please feel free to bring
your children.

RSVP
Charger Connection

Mandatory for all students planning to
play football

Meet in front of the gym 

https://forms.gle/VALAy4xMU7haWA2t7


St. Gregory the Great Catholic School has partnered with Crave-it Nutrition to provide
you a secure, fast, and easy-to-use online ordering system that allows you to view our
lunch menu, order, prepay and manage student lunches from a smartphone, tablet or
computer. Please click the link below for additional information on setting up your
account.
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CRAVE-IT LUNCH PROGRAM

BACK TO SCHOOL MASS/ FATHER RICHARD’S INSTALLATION
Please join us for our annual Back to School Mass during which we will celebrate the
installation of our new pastor, Father Richard Samour. Mass will be celebrated by
Auxiliary Bishop, Gary Janak. There will be a blessing of student backpacks at the
conclusion of mass. We invite you to join us in the Parish Hall immediately following for
burgers, fellowship and music.

Join us as we celebrate Father Richard and the start of a new school year. 
Don't forget to RSVP!

Saturday, August 10, 2024 at 5:30 p.m.

RSVP

Crave it
Nutrition

https://forms.gle/rxEudMPUznniNRg88
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/66a3d589c1a1b/Reg%20Letter%20St.%20Gregory%20the%20Great%20Catholic%20School-Welcome%20Letter.pdf
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RE-ENROLLMENT ASSISTANCE
Need help with your re-enrollment packet? Contact Mrs. Brill in our Advancement Office
to schedule an appointment.  She is available for families who need assistance
completing their re-enrollment packet. 

priscilla.brill@stgregorys.net
(210) 342-0281 ext. 366

PTC/ SCHOOL COUNCIL BOARD NEEDED
St Gregory the Great's PTC & School Council Committees are looking for new members,
all positions are open. We encourage all family members to join, and help our school. If
you are interested please click the link below. 

SAVE THE DATES
Charger Connection- August 7th @6 pm in the Parish Hall
Back to School Mass and Father Richard’s Installation- August 10th @5:30 pm in the
Church
Back to School Night: PK3-Kinder- August 12th @6pm  1st-8th grade August 19th @6pm

       in the Parish Hall
First Day of School- August 14th (noon dismissal-no after school care)
C/O 2025 Parent Meeting- August 26th @6 pm

PTC/School Council
Sign-up

https://forms.gle/PbxdZpSoep8GYne3A
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TOTS TEACHER POSITION

RETIREMENT 

St. Gregory Charger Tots Program is
looking for a dedicated and passionate
Toddler Teacher to join our team! If you
love working with young children and have
a nurturing spirit, we would love to hear
from you.

Interested candidates, apply online or
contact our Charger Tots Director, Ruth
Moreno at ruth.moreno@stgregorys.net

Join us in making a difference in the lives
of our youngest Chargers!

After years of dedicated service, both Sylvia Bogran- Gonzalez and Belinda Lopez are
retiring from St. Gregory the Great Catholic School. We are incredibly grateful for both
Mrs. Bogran and Mrs. Lopez for their contributions and wish them all the best in their
well-deserved retirement.  Both ladies will be greatly missed, but we are excited for
them to enjoy this next chapter.

May the Lord bless you and keep you, fill your life with His joy and sustain you by His
grace.

SYLVIA BOGRAN
16 YEARS

BELINDA LOPEZ 
 6 YEARS



ACADEMIC CALENDAR
 Our 2024-2025 Academic Calendar is available on our school website home
page. 

SUMMER READING
Keep the learning spirit alive this summer with our exciting Summer reading titles! 
Summer Reading Titles and Projects have been posted to our school website.  The
summer reading projects are required and due the first day of school. 

SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST
Get a head start on school supply shopping! Our 2024-2025 School Supply list is
available on our school website. 

Calendar

Summer
Reading

School Supply
List

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/ART/60df50af32b34?in_archive=1
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/News
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/ART/60c023b4c3f77


 UPCOMING EVENTS


